
Public Service Commission 

 

Sanitary Protocol - Interviews 
 

To ensure the safety of candidates convened for interviews, a sanitary 

protocol has been established including, amongst others, the following 

measures. 

 

 Wearing of a face mask is mandatory. 
 

 Only convened candidates will be allowed access at the Gate Post. 
 

 Temperature screening will be carried out at the Gate Post. 

 
 A limited number of candidates will be convened on a daily basis. 

 
 Candidates should be in attendance 15 minutes before the scheduled 

interview time, as specified in the convocation letter. 

 
 Social Distancing will be maintained through markings on the floor and 

the seats in the waiting room. 

 
 Hand sanitisers will be available at the Gate Post, entrance of the 

Waiting Area of the Interview Block as well as in the Interview Rooms. 
 

 Seats/desks in the waiting area as well as in the interview rooms will 

be sanitised on an ongoing basis. 
 

 A team of officers will be readily available to give assistance to 

candidates regarding the sanitary measures put in place. 
 

 

 


